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I am writing to express my strong support for policies that safeguard access to 

diverse and inclusive educational materials in our schools. Book bans and restrictions 

on curriculum content threaten the fundamental right of students to receive a well-

rounded education that fosters critical thinking, cultural awareness, and intellectual 

growth. 

 

Our children deserve an education that prepares them for the future, not one that 

limits their understanding of the world around them. 


